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H-1B Filing Tips and Religious Workers Engagement 
CHANGE IN DATE: Thursday, October 9, 2014 

11 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. (Eastern) 
 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a stakeholder 
teleconference with the California and Vermont Service Centers on Thursday, October  9, 2014, 
from 11 a.m. -12:30 p.m. (Eastern).  Please note that this engagement was previously scheduled 
for Thursday, September 25. There will be two 45-minute sessions during this teleconference. The 
first session, from 11-11:45 a.m., will focus on H-1B filing tips. The second session, from 11:45 a.m. -
12:30 p.m., will focus on eligibility requirements for religious workers.  
 
During this engagement, USCIS subject matter experts will be available to answer your questions.  
 
To register for this teleconference, please follow the steps below:  

1. Email CSC-CEO@uscis.dhs.gov and reference “H-1B Filing Tips and Religious Workers      
Engagement RSVP” in the subject line.  

       2.    Include your full name and the organization you represent in the body of the email.  
       3.    Once your registration is processed, you will receive a confirmation email with additional         
               details.  
 
NOTE:  Please note that this engagement has been rescheduled from September 25 to October 9. If 
you previously registered for the September 25 event, please RSVP again for the October 9 
engagement.  
 
To submit questions or agenda items before the teleconference, please:  
        •    Email us at CSC-CEO@uscis.dhs.gov. Please submit all questions and agenda items by        
              Thursday, September 18 .  
 
If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you do not receive a confirmation 
email within two business days, please email us at CSC-CEO@uscis.dhs.gov.  

 
We look forward to engaging with you! 


